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What’s new? This month we have 

been welcoming lots of new children into 

our setting which has been fantastic! We 

will be adding new resources into the 

setting that will be aimed at the 2 year olds 

and of course will be updating the toys we 

currently have to keep it fresh in the setting. 

We use a wish list so the children who 

attend get a choice of what they’d like at 

our club, we have found that this works 

extremely well, the children enjoying 

sending off the email to the office with their 

selections on and waiting for Pauline to 

arrive with the toys! 

This week we have been using skittles to make 

rainbows the children enjoyed watching the 

colours run from the sweets. 

 

Could you help? If anyone has any 

toys that would be suitable for 2 year olds we’d 
love to give them a new home. 
 

Bookings Please could you continue to 

book onto sessions via our email address 
Harrold@kidsdawntildusk.co.uk or send us a 
message via our mobile 07824442230 If possible 
please could you give us at least 24hours notice 
for a booking, as we need to make sure we have 
enough space for your child/children. Please 
wait for a member of staff to reply to 
confirm the booking, Do not ring school 
until we have confirmed (We will try to 
get back to you ASAP)  
 

Facebook some of you may be aware we 

have a Dawn until dusk Facebook page please 
go give it a like to see pictures of what we and 
all the other clubs have been up to.  
 

Dawn until dusk Before, After School & 
Holiday Club 

 

 

The Children really enjoy colouring, every 

session we all sit  down and do some sort of 

creative activity.   
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